
From:   Robert Paxman   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 19, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 1138-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari,

As indicated in the response 29816, please remove the confidentiality from the application file number
1138-EX-ST-2015.
   
The K-LC5 Datasheet is the document which needs to be held confidential.   
I will upload the confidentiality letter to hold the K-LC5 datasheet confidential again.

Thank you,

Robert Paxman


